
AGM ON TUESDAY 9TH AUGUST– 7PM 

Following our monthly general meeting, we will be 
holding our annual general meeting.  If you would like 

to vote or stand for election in 2015/2016, you must be a 
financial member.  Membership cost is now $15.00.  See 

you at the Family Centre at 7pm! 
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    BUNDABERG COUNTRY MUSIC CLUB INC. 
NEWSLETTER 

 

PRACTICE NIGHTS: 

Thursday 6pm 
 

MEETINGS: 2nd Tuesday of 
the month 

VENUE: Bundaberg & District 
Family Centre (Old Show-

grounds).  Entry via Kensington 
St. gate. 

PLAYOUTS:  First Sunday of 
the month. 

Bundaberg Relay For Life  
Come and support the Bundaberg Country 

Music Club Team on Saturday 13 August!  The Offi-
cial Walk begins at 2.30pm and the final of the C Fac-
tor will be at 7.30pm.  Entertainment by our own Eve-
lyn Bury and Phoebe Jay, The Posse and Joe Ackers 

and lots of other activities!  

Phoebe, Ariana, Matt and Kheeley did us 
proud at the recent Homestead Youth Expo 

GREAT JOB!! 
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NAME WHEN CONTACT EMAIL/WEBSITE 

Phil & Chris Coad’s Country 

Muster, Wyper Park Scout 

Camp, Bundaberg 

30 August –4 Sept Phil or Chris Coad 

0419 603 371 or 

0458 728 464 

 

Broxburn Country Music 

Club 

10 & 11 Septem-

ber 

0407 597 842  Sharon mwmcontracting@bigpond.com 

Redcliffe Country Music Club 

of Queensland 

17 & 18 September 0415 190 393   

Nanango Country Music  

Muster 
10 & 11 September Nanango Show Society  

Caboolture Festival Launch 

DETAILS TO BE ADVISED 

25 September  Tracy & the Big D  

 UPCOMING FESTIVALS  and EVENTS 2016 

 

CENT SALE 
Our next Cent Sale will be held on 8TH 

October at Easts Sports Club.  We  

require donations, suitably presented and 
wrapped to give as prizes. Please give 

items to Lyn Bacon.  Suggestions include 
non perishable food items, crockery, un-

wanted gifts etc  

http://www.outbacknow.com.au/index.php/events-calendar/detail/nanango_country_music_muster/
http://www.outbacknow.com.au/index.php/events-calendar/detail/nanango_country_music_muster/


Hi folks, 

Well this last two 

months we have seen 

various members of our 

club fall victim to various 

illnesses and medical 

problems as well as per-

sonal problems. We all 

join together to wish 

them all speedy recover-

ies and a better run in 

the future. 

I myself have had a long 

run with a bug that has 

proved to be a major 

drama to beat, though 

the worst is over I hope. 

Some of our Members 

went down to 

Maryborough to give the 

Eureka Country Music 

club a bit of support and 

had a great day. They 

are a traditional type 

group and seem to have a 

healthy support group 

and I will definitely go 

down again. 

Many of our juniors are 

having a busy year with 

trips to Tamworth and 

Gympie as well as other 

festivals (Homebush this 

weekend) and are doing 

well. Congratulations to 

all concerned and keep 

up the good work. 

We have had a lot of 

people coming to our 

practices and playouts 

from out of town and in-

terstate, travellers who 

have stopped over on 

their travels. We are 

happy to meet these 

people as they bring a 

fresh sound and talent 

and we can learn from 

the experience. Welcome 

folks and enjoy your 

stay. 

Our playout this week-

end brings back a couple 

of our old members to 

help us out with the 

band as we have had 

Band members with 

other commitments 

and illnesses etc which 

has been filled. Wel-

come back to Wayne 

and Gary playing Lead 

and Rhythm guitar. We 

will have Brad on 

drums, Jan on Bass 

and perhaps Steve on 

keyboard. 

Well that’s it for now 

but just to remind 

everyone, the Annual 

General Meeting is to 

be held on Tuesday 9th 

August at the Commu-

nity hall, please attend 

if you can as it is in 

your interest as club 

members to have a say 

in events. 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
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Lawry Bucholz        

President,  
Bundaberg Country 

Music Inc 
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              A VERY HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS IN  
AUGUST 2016 

 

Michael Driver  3rd    Val Burridge  4th    John Waters  6th   Anna Donald  6th 

Ian Foster Griffith  8th   Phil Coad  8th   David Hargreaves  9th  Ashlee Zylstra  12th 

Rex Willetts  21st    Ron O’Keefe  28th 

 

PRESIDENT LAWRY BUCHOLZ 4157 4351 

VICE PRESIDENT JOAN HARGREAVES 4152 2562 

SECRETARY SANDRA BRYANT 4152 4349 

ASSIST. SECRETARY SUE EVANS 0447 273 591 

TREASURER JEANETTE BUCHOLZ 0411 559 096 

ASSIST.  TREASURER JOAN HARGREAVES 4152 2562 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR SUE EVANS 0447 273 591 

ENTERTAINMENT   

OFFICERS 

ASSISTANT 

LAWRY BUCHOLZ 

ROD BRYANT 

IAN GORDON 

0411 559 096 

4152 4349 

0422 191 251 

FESTIVAL CO-

ORDINATORS 

SANDRA BRYANT 

ROD BRYANT 

4152 4349 

0400 524 343 

SOUND TECHNI-

CIANS 

ROD BRYANT 

IAN GORDON 

4152 4349 

0422 191 251 

CATERING COORDINATOR JEANETTE BUCHOLZ 0411 559 096 

FUNDRAISER: 

ASSISTANT 

LYN BACON 

LLOYD APPO 

0448 597646 

CHORD CHART CO-

ORDINATOR 

IAN GORDON 0422 191 251 

PROPERTY OFFICERS LAWRY BUCHOLZ 

ROD BRYANT 

0411 559 096 

4152 4349 

Office Bearers for 2015/2016 

 

Amy & Arthur Miller  6th     Liz & Rod Pampling   21st 

Trevor & Libby Stewart  20th   Elvie Nichols & Don Featherstone  26th 

WELCOME TO NEW 

MEMBERS  

  

Keith & Sonya Ehlers 
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CHORD 

CHARTS 

Remember to 

print your chord 

charts in double 

spacing and high-

light your chords 

with yellow high-

lighter.  Use Arial 

14 BOLD 

 

 

ENTRIES CLOSE  28 AUGUST   



 

 Bundaberg Country Music 

Club Incorporated 

P O Box 1147 

BUNDABERG  QLD 4670 

EMAIL:  

bundaberg.country.music.club@

gmail.com 

WEBSITE:  

www.bundabergcmc.webs.com 

FACEBOOK: 

www.facebook.combundabergcmc 

 

Lawry (President) 0411 559096 

Encore 96.3 Community Radio 

The brand new station with the best in Easy Listening and Country Music for 

the Young at Heart. 

Would you like to join a great band of dedicated volunteers as a presenter 

(training available) or as a social member? We would like the opportunity to 

meet with you to discuss the many possibilities available in Community Radio. 

Contact Glenda 4151 8130 or Carol 0403 761 755 

 

 

 We gratefully acknowledge and thank Bundaberg Community Administration  

Service for their assistance and support in printing hard copies of our club 

Newsletter in 2016   

COUNTRY MUSIC SUNDAY  

  


